To: Sharon Hoffman/TIMCO ENGINEERING, INC.
From: Leroy S. Wignot  Director R&D MS SEDCO, INC.
Date: Wednesday, August 19, 2009

Subject: FCC ID for MS SEDCO, INC.

Dear Ms Sharon Hoffman;

This is a request to get a FCC ID under MS SEDCO, INC for the UMRRO09 sensor we
use from SMS. Our Company ID is OHR.

(1) The original identification used on the equipment prior to the change in identification.
FCC IDENTIFIER: W34UMRRO09

(2) The date of the original grant of the equipment authorization is 5/28/2009
o |
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(3) How the equipment bearing the modified identification differs from the original
equipment.

There is no change.

(4) Whether the original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to
the equipment bearing the changed identification. Yes

(5) The photographs required by §2.1033(b)(7) or §2.1033(c)(12) showing the exterior
appearance of the equipment, including the operating controls available to the user and
the identification label. Photographs of the construction, the component placement on
the chassis, and the chassis assembly are not required to be submitted unless
specifically requested by the Commission.

Pictures will be sent as attachment.

Sincerely,

Leroy S. Wignot
Director R&D

8701 Castle Park Dr
Indianpolis, IN 46256

1-316-842-2545



